
 
May 8, 2021 

 
 
Dear Bulldog Families: 
  
As of the CALI Report that came out on Thursday May 6, 2021, the Southwest region remained 

in the yellow zone.  Based on this information, starting Monday, May 10, the use of the portable 

desk shields will be optional at the secondary level. Students may choose to use them in their 

classes and lunch or leave them in their lockers.     
 

If at any point in time we return to the orange level, the shields will once again become 

mandated by the district as an additional mitigating tool to combat the spread of COVID-19. 

Students choosing not to use them should store their shield in their locker, so they are available if 

needed in the future.   
 

Please take some time to discuss your preference with you child.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact our main office to speak to one of the administrators or counselors.   

 

Have a great day!   

 

Sincerely,   
 

 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


